
Letter of Interest - Collingwood Town Council 

Since brevity is the essence of good communication, I will be very brief. 

As a retired Officer from the Royal Canadian Air Force, I take my civic duty VERY seriously. I 
wore the uniform for two years as an infantryman, then twelve years as an Air Traffic 
Controller,  to uphold and defend every Canadian's right to a voice in our government.  At 
every level. And I have NEVER missed an opportunity to vote. My ethics are unimpeachable, 
and my loyalty to my country is unwavering. 

I will bring this same devotion to duty to my work with the Town Council. 

 

Michael Bettam, Capt(Ret) 

  

  




